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Dear Parents and Carers 

As you will know from previous correspondence, we are planning to run a Summer Camp from 
Wednesday 20th August to Thursday 21st August.  

To register your child for Summer Camp, please use the letter within this pack to set up Scopay. 
Once set up, you will be able to sign up and pay for Summer School via Scopay. 

The Summer Camp will be a fantastic opportunity for pupils to participate in activities led by Piggott 
teachers, Pastoral Staff, and support staff, helping the children form positive relationships and get 
to know the school site and facilities. Students will have taster sessions in a variety of curriculum 
areas. 

The Camp will run from Wednesday 20th August and  Thursday 21st August, 9:30am until 2:30pm. 
The Summer Camp will be open to our new Year 7 intake only. As we do not be receiving 
government funding for this activity we will be asking for a contribution of £60 for the 2 days or £30 
per day.  Please indicate which days your child will be attending when registering in Scopay.   

Students should dress practically for sports and outdoor activities and should bring a school lunch.  
If your child is in receipt of Free School Meals, please highlight this on the consent form and a 
packed lunch will be provided by the school. If you are receipt of Pupil Premium your place will be 
funded by the school – please highlight this on the consent form.  

This will be a chance for your child to work alongside the rest of their new year group and meet 
some of the teachers, their Head of Year and Head of Key Stage ahead of starting school in 
September.  

The emphasis will be on fun and familiarisation! 

If you would like your child to take part, we will need payment and consent by Friday 4th July 2025.  

Yours faithfully 

Ms K Thornton            
Assistant Headteacher                    
 
Mrs Kenneally 
Head of Key Stage 3 
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